
 

 

Received via email 

 

 

Dear Jenny,  

   

Re: Consultation on Amendments to MHHS Governance Framework 

  

Thank you for consulting on “Amendments to MHHS Governance Framework” and for 
providing the opportunity to review and provide comments and feedback on these 
proposals. This response covers Elexon’s feedback as a programme participant and 
code body within the MHHS Programme, including the delivery of the Helix programme.  

  

The Elexon (Helix) team has reviewed the proposed amendments, are supportive of 
them, and we have no further comments to add at this stage.  

  

Many Thanks,  

  

Barbara Hughes 
PMO Manager (Helix) 

 

 


